
 

 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
The State is anticipating the start-up of the Maryland Primary Care Program in the summer of 
2018, pending federal approval.  In advance of the start of this program we would like to afford 
every opportunity to the healthcare community to gain an understanding of this important 
innovation. 
 
We are looking forward to scheduling regional meetings starting in early November to introduce 
providers and practices to the Maryland Primary Care Program. The meetings will provide in-
depth discussion of the program and address questions specific to each area of the state. The 
State will plan on presenting general program design information in these meetings, but also, 
preview: 

●      The Request for Application, 

●       Planned CRISP engagement, 

●       Other key areas of the Program  

Please indicate your interest in attending a meeting by registering for your preferred 
date/region below: 

. 

Region Location Date Time 
Slot 

Registration Link 

D.C. 
Metro 

Holy 
Cross 
Hospital 

Nov 
29th 

3 – 
6pm 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/67f3c703a9854c3a93ce6c1eed115d8a 

 
Eastern The 

Milestone 
(Easton, 
MD) 

Dec 
1st  

3 – 
6pm 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/16e60ca3473e493e99fcfa6f95128428 

 

Western Meritus 
Medical 
Center 

Dec 
4th  

3 – 
6pm 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/80e7aa2294c84bbe8725e2da608e738d 

 
Baltimore Sinai 

Hospital 
Dec 
20th  

3 – 
6pm 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/1edf387d452e4e0ab20010a63da45aac 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/67f3c703a9854c3a93ce6c1eed115d8a
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/16e60ca3473e493e99fcfa6f95128428
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/80e7aa2294c84bbe8725e2da608e738d
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/1edf387d452e4e0ab20010a63da45aac


 
 
 

Exact location and meeting time will be provided in a subsequent message.  

Additional opportunities for engagement in the winter may also be available to meet with 
provider audiences. If you are interested in scheduling a subsequent meeting on the Program, 
please contact chad.perman@maryland.gov. 

Sincerely, 

         

Howard M. Haft, M.D.     Ben Steffen 
Deputy Secretary for Public Health Services   Executive Director 
Maryland Department of Health    Maryland Health Care Commission 
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